Executive meeting — Oct. 21, 19

Present: All executive present

It was decided at the meeting tonight that we are donating the monies raised at our cancer tournaments
for the last 2 years to: brain cancer, pancreatic cancer, lung cancer, bladder cancer, cervical cancer,
colon cancer, ovarian cancer, child cancer, Alzheimer’s and the heart and stroke foundation. These were
chosen based on wishes from members, who made the choice before passing, or from what active
members passed from.

As of September 30, 2019, the league has put $20,000 into a GIC to be redeemed approximately April 1,
2020.

The executive talked about the Christmas for kids’ tournament, and that each executive will have a
family or charity picked out before the tournament, to help with food or gifts for a family in need
through the holidays. The recipient or organization will be posted online on our website.

It was also brought to the attention of the Executive, about the use of headphones during league play.
No headphones, or devices will be used at the toe line or when chalking, except for the use of a
calculator to add up scores while chalking.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40



